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5th October 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Viral gastroenteritis 

 

We have identified that a number of children at the school are off ill at the present time with symptoms 
of vomiting and/or diarrhoea.  The symptoms are suggestive of viral or norovirus gastroenteritis. 
 
The numbers are larger than would normally be expected, so after discussion with the local Health 

Protection Team, we are writing to provide you with advice and an information sheet.   

 

If a child or staff member is affected with these symptoms we would like to reiterate to parents, carers 
and staff members that they should remain at home until they have been symptom free for 48 

hours.  This advice should be strictly adhered to for the general health and well-being of the whole 

school community. 

 

We would like to thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Kevin Lee 
Headteacher 
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